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Note to Teams 

The orange kerb around the outside of turn 8 has been removed but it was not possible to re-install it on 
the exit as discussed yesterday evening. Drivers are therefore reminded that it is their responsibility to 
ensure they gain no advantage if they use the run-off area there and that they must re-join the track 
safely. 

Charlie Whiting


